
NOTICE TO THE BAR

BOARD ON ATTORNEY CERTIFICATION

The Supreme Court recently approved amendments to the Regulations of the Board on

Attorney Certification, effective November 1, 2002.  There are several important changes.  The

following is a brief description of the amendments; which include increases in certain fee categories:

• RG. 206 - The fee for filing an initial application for certification is increased to $200.00.

• RG. 301:3 - The examination fee is increased to $150.00.

• RG. 402:2 - The annual fee is increased to $100.00 and the late fee is increased to $35.00.

• RG. 203:3(e)iii - The amended language to this regulation is housekeeping in nature and merely

further refines the requirements for certification as a workers’ compensation law attorney.

• RG. 501:1(c) and (d) - These two additional sections provide guidelines to this regulation for

recertification as a matrimonial law attorney and workers’ compensation law attorney.

A copy of the Board’s Regulations in their entirety is available on the Board’s website for

review and to download.  The Board’s website address is www.njbac.org.  Any questions should be

directed to :

Supreme Court of New Jersey

Board on Attorney Certification

PO Box 970

Trenton, NJ   08625-0970

(609) 984-3077


